
qSteven A. Braatz, Jr. 
City Clerk 

City Clerk’s Office 
414.302.8220 

 sbraatz@westalliswi.gov 
 

 
 
 
July 17, 2018 
 
 
 
Travis Kreuser/Martha Solis-Villasenor 
1468 S. 94th St. 
West Allis, WI   53214 
 
Subject: Decision by City of West Allis Administrative Appeals Review Board  
 (AARB) in regard to the Appeal of the Prohibited Dangerous Dog Order for  
 Travis Kreuser/Martha Solis-Villasenor of 1468 S. 94th St. 
 
Dear Travis Kreuser/Martha Solis-Villasenor: 
 
This letter is to formally notify you of the determination made by the City of West Allis 
Administrative Appeals Review Board (AARB) from its meeting on July 11, 2018 regarding 
your appeal.   
 
Due to your failure to attend the meeting and present further evidence, the Board decided  
unanimously to dismiss the appeal.  Therefore, the Prohibited Dangerous Dog Order is in effect.  
Pursuant to this Order, you have 30 days from the date of this letter to remove the dog from the 
City limits.   
 
If you have any questions, or need further information or clarification, please feel free to contact 
me.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven A. Braatz, Jr. 
City Clerk 
 
SB:ljr 
 
cc: 
Mayor Devine 
Health Commissioner 
City Attorney 
Police Department 


